July 16, 2012

Dear Eric,

Thank you for letting us attend your monthly board meeting in July to express our concern over the
larger pond proposal at Bobcat Springs. As we said, we are not opposed to a larger fishing pond and/or
recreational area being built for the community, we are just opposed to it being built so close to our
property. We agree that such a pond would be good for Pine Meadows, from the fire suppression aspect
of things. Perhaps a different location could be considered. Our major concern lies with the privacy of
our home, the noise level from ATV’s and the people. We love the area where we're at and we’re afraid
that because of all the activity a larger pond would attract, that the wildlife that we’ve come to love will
diminish if not all but go away. If a larger pond is to be built at Bobcat Springs, we ask that some sort of
barrier also be built, such as a fence or some trees along the perimeter of the pond.

Thank you again for hearing our opinion on this matter.

Todd & Heidi Bowers
2011 Arapahoe Dr.



